Re: Catalogue Fund.

Sept. 1904. 16. hendlan St.

Dear Dr. Abbott

The report is most encouraging. The stenographer will be a great help. I wonder how you got through so much writing. I think it would be quite feasible to get the necessary money for the printing by private subscription. Let me try what I can do. I will write to the members of the faculty - and some others. It would be one of the very best advertisements of the School. I will try to look up R.J.B. Howard's notes to-day. I have been simply swamped with work since my return. I wish I could get free for a year. I return the notes as they may be needed.

(Signed) Wm. Osler.